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Children from HOPE 
Residential Child Care 
Centres observed 
International Yoga day on 
21st June 2023 

 www.hkf.ind.in 

Please visit www.hkf.ind.in /www.hopechild.org and contribute online 
https://www.hkf.ind.in/Home/DonateOnlineIngenico 

(All donations are exempted under 80G of the Income Tax Act.)  

 

In recognition of excellent contribution in the field of health, relentless efforts 
during the pandemic and the ongoing healthcare services for the  underserved 
communities in Kolkata and neighbouring areas;  Confederation of Indian 
Industries(CII) awarded HOPE Hospital 'Joyee 2023 -Recognition of Excellence 
for Caregivers' on 28th June 2023  
 

HOPE Hospital inaugurated 

Mobile Dental Clinic in April 

2023.  The services include 

dental check-up, scaling, 

teeth extraction, and cavity 

filling for those who have 

very limited access to dental 

care facilities specially 

people from rural areas. The 

project will also raise 

awareness on oral health. 

 

Millie Singh & Anjali 

Paswan represented Hope 

Kolkata Foundation in a 7 

days’ workshop for young 

leaders organized by Street 

Child United as part of 

Street children World Cup 

2023 scheduled in 

September in India. 



  

 

 

 
 

Children from the Residential Child Care Centres had great time painting 

Easter Eggs and enjoying Easter Chocolates sponsored by The Hope 

Foundation’s supporter Dr. Derek Wirght from Ireland  

International Volunteers interacted with the children of the Education 

on Wheels project in Chitpur as a part of the orientation visit.   

Ms. Alpana Delaney & Ms. Charlie McBurney from The Hope Foundation 

Ireland visited Kolkata during the school immersion programme 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glimpses!! 

 



 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For queries, please contact us at hopecsr@hkf.ind.in / hoperesource@hkf.ind.in/ nabanita@hope-foundation.in 
              Call:   Ayantika Ray Chaudhuri: 9748781846; Sandip Kundu: 9804400604; Nabanita Banerjee: 9910102311 

                    

 

Crèche children participated in a workshop on 

the importance of trees in our life while 

observing the World Environment Day on 5th 

June. 

 

 

Masti Ki Pathshala -Mahadevi Birla World 

Academy organized a fun-filled activity session 

for the HOPE children at their school premises in 

June 2023  

 

Liluah Police Station organised an awareness 

campaign on anti-drugs by conducting a rally with 

the local community people of Bhagar .The camp 

aimed to celebrate the International Day Against 

Drugs in collaboration with Liluah Shishu Vidyapith 

and Hope Kolkata Foundation. 

Children participated in the rally alongside police 

officers and teachers to spread awareness on the ill 

effect drugs.  
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